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January 19, 2021  
  
Dear Families and Stakeholders:    
 
We hope you had a nice weekend.  We continue to monitor the numbers 
and data throughout the state as well as internally.  As a reminder, we are 
requiring that all visitation requests be made on a weekly basis and 
they must be submitted by Thursday at 10:00am for review.  Requests must 
be made through the following email address Contact@AmegoInc.org.  
 
We will respond to most requests by Thursday evening.  
 
Thank you,    
 
 

 
John Randall 
President and Chief Executive Officer 
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